
HIMACHAL PRADESH UNIVERSITY 
(NAAC Accredited 'A' Grade University) 

DEPARTMENT OF SANSKRIT 

Dated: 30.10.2024 

Notice for Counselling of direct admission to Ph.D (Sanskrit) /Interview 
Session 2024-25 

Candidates who have applied for admission in Ph.D direct Course in the 
Department of Sanskrit (Session 2024-25) are directed to attend the 
counselling on dated 07.11.2024, at 11:00 AM onwards in the 
Department of Sanskrit, H.P.University, Shimla-5. 

Note:- The candidates are directed to bring with them original and 
attested photocopies of all relevant certificates. 

Sd/-
Chairman 
Department of Sanskrit 
H.P.University, Shimla-5 
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